
 

 

 

St. John Chrysostom 
Roman Catholic Church - Established 1841 

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 2K4 
Phone: 905-898-4137  |  Fax: 905-898-0277 

Email: parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca   

Pastoral & Office Staff 
Pastor 

Fr. Landorff Garcí a 
fr.landorff@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Carlos Torres Ma rquez 
fr.carlos@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacons 
Deacon Gary Johnson  

deacon.gary@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacon Don McMillan 
deacon.don@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Office 
Louisa Steele 
Mirella Lupo 
Joseph Follows  

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 
 

Accounting 
Maria De Ruyte, Accountant 
accountantstjc@archtoronto.org 

Theresa McNicol, Acct  Asst. 
TMcNicol@archtoronto.org 

Property 
Dan Christante - Manager 
property@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Leo Lopez, Custodian 

Cemetery 
Chris West ⧗ Christine Allen 
stjc.cemetery@gmail.com 
Fax: 905-884-0477 

 

Visiting Ministry 
To arrange for a visit and/or to bring   
Holy Communion to someone at their 

home, contact the parish office. 

Volunteer Screening 
ScreeningSTJC@archtoronto.org 

Catholic Women’s League 
President—Emily-Ana Filardo 

 stjohnchrysostomCWL@gmail.com  

Knights of Columbus 
Grand Knight—Vince Scarfone 

facebook.com/kofc6643  
knights@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

St. Vincent de Paul 
To volunteer, make a donation or if  

you require assistance call  
905-898-4264 or Blog: 
sjcses.blogspot.com 

Community Bread 
For information, to volunteer or  

to donate, contact  
communitybread@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Catholic  Schools 
Canadian Martyrs       905-895-8530 
Notre Dame                   905-895-5001 
St. John Chrysostom   905-895-7411 
St. Nicholas            905-895-3777 
St. Paul             905-895-4122 
Sacred Heart H.S.        905-895-3340       

     Chaplain: Erica Gismondi  

    Trustee: Theresa McNicol 905-898-2210 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil 

             5:00 pm 
              Sunday 
       8:30 am | 10:00 am 
          12:00 pm  
             1:30 pm Spanish 

             6:30 pm Chinese        

    Weekday Masses 
   Monday           8:00 am 
   Tuesday          7:00 pm 
   Wednesday  12 noon 
   Thursday         8:00 am 
   Friday               8:00 am 
   Saturday          9:00 am 

     Live-stream available 

 

First Friday  
Mass at 7:00 pm 
No morning Mass on  

First Friday 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays after 9am Mass  

or by appointment 

Welcome New Parishioners 
New parishioners are asked to reg-
ister in the parish office where you 
can also learn how you can share 
your time, talent and treasure in the 
parish. 

Baptism 
Contact the parish office a minimum 
of three months before the desired 
date of Baptism. Parents/Guardians 
must be registered parishioners and 
are required to attend the in-person 
Baptism preparation class accompa-
nied by godparents. 

 

First Reconciliation,  
First Eucharist, Confirmation & 

Christian Initiation-RCIA 
Adults wishing to become Catholic, 
please contact the parish office and 
ask to speak to the Pastor. 

Marriage 
Contact the parish office at least one 
year in advance of the desired date. 

        weddings@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Anointing of the Sick 
For home visits, call the parish of-
fice. From the hospital, ask for a 
priest directly at the nursing station. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
 

During the 10am Sunday Mass  

Office Hours: 
Monday  through Friday  9:00 am to 4:30 pm 
Office closed  Monday through Friday  12 pm -1 pm  
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Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 9-16 
Saturday, November 9 

          5:00 pm               Pro Populo 
  Sunday, November 10 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
          8:30 am  Mass       
                 10:00 am Mass   
                 12:00 pm Mass  
          1:30 pm Mass (Spanish) 

† Juana Angela Onofre 
† Katherine Eloise Loor 

† Juana de Agurre 
              6:30 pm (Chinese)  
 Monday, November 11 

8:00 am Mass 
Tuesday, November 12 

7:00 pm Mass  
 Velancia Chittenden 

† Moises Quieta 
Wednesday,  November 13 

12:00 pm Mass 
† Jack West 

† Patricia Gray-Grotesch 
Thursday, November 14 

8:00 am Mass  
 Ryan Dunham 

Friday, November 15 
8:00 am Mass  

Saturday, November 16 
9:00 am Mass 

† The Corsini Family  
† The Franzin  Family 

 
           Sanctuary Lamp                

   November 11-16 
 For the Repose of the     
 Soul of Moises Quieta 

 Contact the Parish Office if you  wish to 
make an offering for your intentions. 
 

 
Let Us Pray  

For Those who are ill  
         John Fortune 
       for those who are      
   Recently Deceased 

Alicia Emoltorio 

MASS INTENTIONS  It’s not much. But it was all she had. The tale of both widows 
summarizes all Jesus has been trying to teach us about following 
him. But giving up everything and putting ourselves into the 
hands of God, the hands of Jesus Christ, is truly scary. Jesus knows 
this because He too, gave up everything He had-His whole life-for 
the people He loves: you and me. He knows what is to suffer for 
others and to offer His life so that others may live. He did this to 

free us from sin and to bring us salvation. Using His example, Jesus invites us 
to give all to God because God loves us and wants us to be with Him always 
and forever. He doesn’t promise it will be easy. But He does promise us He will 
always be with us. The widows knew this. They trusted God would provide for 
them and that in times of great trouble when nothing is going right and every-
thing seems to be falling apart, we should never be afraid. Because when we 
trust in God, the jar of flour shall not go empty, nor the jug of oil run dry. 

 CHRISTMAS PROGRAMS 
The Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul would like to re-

mind you that they are accepting do-
nations for their Christmas Program. 
Donations can be made using the spe-
cial blue envelopes available at the 
back of the church and placed in the 
collection basket/box or dropped off 
at the parish office during the week. 
Donations can also be 
made on-line at https://
sjcses.blogspot.com/p/christmas
-program.html or by scanning the QR 
code. To best serve our families, 
please make your donations by No-
vember 25. Also, the Christmas Giv-
ing Tree will be set up by Saturday, 
November 16. Please take a couple of 
stars and return these gifts un-
wrapped by Sunday, December 1. 
Please keep your gift unwrapped and 
ensure your star is attached to the gift 
so that we can ensure gifts make their 
way to the appropriate recipient! 
Thank you for your generosity. 

       MAKE A SHARELIFE GIFT: YOUR     
           YES GOES TWICE AS FAR!  
               Your gift will double in value! 
From November 1 until year end, your 
contribution to our parish’s ShareLife 
campaign will be matched by an anony-
mous donor up to a total of $500,000. 
Our goal this year is $96,500. To date 
we have achieved $74,046. Please give 
at the parish using a ShareLife envelope, 
online through our parish website, or 
at sharelife.org/donate. 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

Mark your calendars for the 
annual Snowflake Bazaar tak-

ing place on Saturday, November 
16th! Donations for the Toonie Auc-
tion are being accepted now. Contact:  
stjohnchrysostomCWL@gmail.com to 
arrange a pickup/drop off. Donations 
for the White Elephant sale can be 
dropped off on Friday, November 
15th. More information to follow.  

                  FRIARS STUDENT  
                 WRITING CONTEST 

   November 11, 2024 - January 13, 2025 
 Theme: “Do you believe this?” (John 11:26)  

High school students aged 13 to 19 
from the Catholic School Boards in the 
Archdiocese of Toronto are invited to 
participate in this annual event, which 
honours the global Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity taking place from Jan-
uary 18 to 25. Write a five-hundred-
word essay that explores the 2025 
theme. Great prizes await the top 
three submissions. Students are en-
couraged to explore the resources at 
https://bit.ly/3zOVHly to gain insight 
into the meaning and purpose of the 
theme. They should also refer to the 
focus question available on the poster 
at https://bit.ly/3XCGGgo. Entries are 
to be submitted at https://
www.catholicregister.org/
writingaward 
Email ecumenical@archtoronto.org or 
call 416-934-3400 ext. 527 with any 
questions, or for more information.  

           Pro 
Populo 
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Archbishop Francis Leo invites us all to prepare ourselves through 
prayer. Episodes 1 to 5 are now available. Full Year of Prayer 
Playlist: https://bit.ly/YearOfPrayerSeries For more information on 
the Year of Prayer, visit: https://www.archtoronto.org/prayer 

Y e a r  o f  P r a y e r  V i d e o  S e r i e s  

  

November 11 
Bless, O Lord our God, 
those who have fought 

and valiantly died that we 
might enjoy liberty and 

freedom. May their  
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https://sjcses.blogspot.com/p/christmas-program.html
https://sjcses.blogspot.com/p/christmas-program.html
https://archtoronto.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ab038f046fbd2e7f0abd6001c&id=843b2c9924&e=cc2ba0f7a9
mailto:stjohnchrysostomCWL@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/3XCGGgo
https://www.catholicregister.org/writingaward
https://www.catholicregister.org/writingaward
https://www.catholicregister.org/writingaward
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL6dTaamqU0EN0M2Ql2-891nQexm4j7okx
https://www.archtoronto.org/prayer
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kZAizZ86GjE
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November 10, 2024 

OUR OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Collection  received on 

 Nov. 2-3, 2024 
$12,926. 

 

2024 Offertory Envelope 
users # 222 or 429, please 
contact the Parish Office 

 Thank You 

Eucharistic     
   Adoration 
Share one hour with 
our Lord. Adoration is 

one way you can make prayer 
and spending time with Jesus 
a greater priority in your life. 
Join us every Friday from 
4pm-7pm for Eucharistic Ad-
oration, Rosary, Chaplet of 
Divine Mercy and Benedic-
tion. Our next First Friday 
Mass will be celebrated on 
December 6th at 7pm.  
               All are welcome.      
  (Morning Mass is cancelled)         

 

Vocations 
 How are you contrib-
uting to the treasury? 
God knows what gift 

we give to Him in love. Let us 
then be faithful to whatever 
vocation God calls us to live. 
Does Jesus want you to give 
your life to the Church? If you 
think that God is calling you 
to serve Him as a priest, reli-
gious or deacon , call Fr. Matt 
McCarthy, Director of Voca-
tions Archdiocese of Toron-
to at: 416-968-0997     
                              or email at:   
vocations@archtoronto.org   
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      OFFERING OUR ALL 
We can learn a great lesson in 
stewardship from the widow 

who put in all she had, two small cop-
per coins, into the treasury. We should-
n’t imitate the wealthy people in the 
Gospel and give from what we have left-
over. Rather, we should give the “first 
fruits” of our time and our talents be-
cause we want to show God how grate-
ful we are for all He has given us.  

SHEPHED’S TRUST COLLECTION 
On the weekend of Nov. 17th 
there will be a collection for the 

Shepherd’s Trust. It’s mission is to help 
ensure that elderly and disabled priests 
are provided with sufficient financial 
resources to lead a dignified life after 
many years of ministry. Your generous 
gift will help our priests to maintain a 
modest but active and independent life-
style. For priests who are ill or other-
wise infirm, the Trust ensures they 
have access to nursing home facilities 
and medical care. Please give generous-
ly. Let us care for those who care for us. 

SUNDAY MISSALS NOW AVAILABLE 
The 2024-2025 Sunday Missal is 
now available at the Parish Office. 
Pick up your copy. Cost $7 Cash. 

SECURITIES AS A  
CHARITABLE GIFT OFFERING 

One of the most financially 
sound ways to support the 

Archdiocese of Toronto is a gift of se-
curities. When you donate stocks, mu-
tual funds and other publicly traded 
securities to a registered charity, you 
pay no capital gains tax and receive a 
tax receipt for the full amount of the 
gift.  It means a great tax break for you 
and significant support for your par-
ish and various archdiocesan charities 
such as ShareLife, St. Augustine’s Sem-
inary, The Shepherds’ Trust and many 
others.  For more information, contact 
our office at develop-
ment@archtoronto.org. Archdiocese of 
Toronto - Gift of Securities archtoronto.org) 

     NEW BICYCLE RACK 
For the convenience of our pa-
rishioners and guests, and to 

protect the newly painted walls from 
damage, a new bicycle rack and pad 
have been installed by  the little par-
kette on the Main Street side of the 
parish hall. As per the Fire Code, the 
bikes cannot be placed inside the en-
trances/exits of the hall. Thank you 
for helping to care for our building and 
everyone’s safety. 

November is the Month Dedicated to All Souls 

The month of November is dedicated to All Souls in Purga-
tory. The Church commemorates all her faithful who have 
departed from this life, but have not yet attained the joys 
of heaven. St. Paul warns us that we must not be ignorant 
concerning the dead, nor sorrowful, "even as others who 
have no hope ... For the Lord Himself shall come down 
from heaven ... and the dead who are in Christ shall rise”. 
The Church has always taught us to pray for those who 
have gone into eternity. Please pray for the souls in Purgatory. 

CLASSES HAVE BEGUN! 
Parents: If you chose Wednesday 
Classes: Your Child’s first lesson 
is this Wednesday, November 
13th at 6:00pm downstairs in 
the parish hall. If you chose 
Thursday Classes: Your Child’s       
     first lesson is this Thursday, 

November 14th at 6:00pm downstairs in 
the parish hall. 

              
CLASSES HAVE BEGUN!  

Parents: If you chose Wednesday 
Classes: Your Child’s second lesson is 
on Wednesday, December 4th at 
6:00pm in the Church. If you chose 
Thursday Classes: 
Your Child’s second lesson is on  

             Thursday, December 5th at 6:00pm  
                    in the Church. 
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Thank you for Supporting our Advertisers 

 

The Perfect 

Spot to  

Advertise 
Please call 905-898-4137 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Cross Catholic Cemetery & Funeral Home 

905-889-7467 

www.catholic-cemeteries-com 

A Catholic Tradition 

 

St. John Cemetery 

Servicing the local parishes 

stjc.cemetery@gmail.com 

FAMILY LAWYER 
Susan Duggan 
647-923-8062 
dugganlaw.ca 
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Society of St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Program 
And Giving Tree 2024 

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

For over twenty years the parishioners of St. John Chrysostom and St. Elizabeth Seton churches 
have given generously to both the Giving Tree and the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Christmas 
Program.  We all most faithfully live the Gospel by helping our brothers and sisters in need.  Last 
year we assisted over 1,000 less fortunate people in our community.  Your generosity also al-
lowed us to sustain these families with grocery food cards and fresh food baskets throughout the 
year. The need is even greater this year.  In the first eight months of this year alone, we have seen 
a 26% increase in the number of cards distributed over last year. 

 

The Christmas Program will continue to serve not only families but other individuals in need 
that we have helped throughout the year. For our families, your donation will go towards the pur-
chase of grocery gift cards, a Good Food Box and a gift card for parents and gift cards for the chil-
dren. Our adult recipients will receive a Good Food Box, and a gift card from a local store so they 
can purchase something special for themselves. 

  
The Giving Tree Program is organized by St. Elizabeth Seton and St. John Chrysostom parishes 
and supported by the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. A Christmas tree will be placed at the back of 
both churches by November 16 and it will be decorated with stars indicating gifts needed and 
prayers for those in long-term care facilities, seniors and others in need living in our community. 
When you pick up a star it will include an attached prayer card. We ask that you pray for each 
person for whom you are purchasing a gift. We may not know one another’s name, but we are 
brothers and sisters in Christ! This way we care for one another not only physically but spiritually.  

 

Donations can be made on or before November 
24 using the attached envelope and dropped in 
the collection basket, mailed or dropped off at 
your respective parish.  You can also make dona-
tions on the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
webpage at https://sjcses.blogspot.com/p/
christmas-program.html on the parish web sites     

                          or use your phone to scan the QR code on this letter. 
 

Your gift, no matter the size, will make a difference in the lives 
of those often left out throughout the year but especially at 
Christmas. Funds remaining after Christmas 
will go towards our general fund to help indi-
viduals and families in need in 2025.   

 
We thank you for your continued     
             support and prayers. 

 
 

Giving Tree Program and Christmas Program  
St. John Chrysostom/St. Elizabeth Seton Conference 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
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